
We are supporting Children in Need
this year by having a non-uniform day
on Friday 17th November. The theme is
SPOTS! 
You will be able to make a donation
via ParentPay. 

We have had a wonderful return to
school this week, despite all the rain! The
children have had a lot of fun this week
with WOW days and exciting activities. 

Our school meal provider Caterlink
would like to hear your views. Please
take a few minutes to complete the
following survey 
www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/G9VWNSR

We would ask that all responses are
completed by 30th November. 

Our school disco is next week on
Wednesday 8th November. Our
wonderful school council has chosen the
theme “Sparkle and Shine”. Tickets are
on sale now, and cost £3.50

We are very excited that our Book Fair
will be returning on Wednesday 15th
November after school in the Hall. Next
Page Books are a wonderful company,
and 10% of all proceeds made on the
day will be donated to us for our own
library. The PTA and School Council will
be running a cake sale alongside it too!

The Christingle service is on
Wednesday 6th December at 2pm
at the Cambourne Church. 

This is for children in KS2 only
(Years 3-6). Parents are welcome to
join us at the church for this service.

Welcome

Book Fair &
Cake Sale

Children in Need School Disco Christingle

November 2023

Tues 7th            Year 4 Swimming
Wed 8th           KS1 & KS2 Discos
Fri 10th             Preschool Open Day
Tues 14th          Year 4 Swimming
Wed 15th         Book Fair & Cake Sale
Fri 17th             Children in Need

December 2023
Wed 6th            KS2 Christingle

Diary Dates

Newsletter
3rd November 2023

Mrs McMurray, Mr Emery & The
Jeavons Wood Team 

Caterlink Survey

Preschool Open Day

If your child wants to enter the 500
words writing competition the deadline is 
Friday 10th November

Writing Competition

Our Pre-School is having an Open Day
for prospective parents on 
Friday 10th November 3-5pm


